
Friday 9th Aug  2024

August

National Action Day Against 
Bullying and Violence

Fri 16/08

Mindful Mentors Presentation
Calvary Hospital

Wed 14/08

Choir Magic Millions Rehearsal
Tues 20/08

8:40am – 12pm

Lockdown Drill from class
Wed 21/08
10:50 am

Community Development MTG
Thurs 22/08
2pm -3pm

Book Week Parade
Friday 23/08
9am – 10am

Principal & Student Leader 
School Tour
Tues 26/08

9am – 10:30am

Fathers & Special 
Persons Stall

Thurs 29/08 & Fri 30/08
Library

Aboriginal Stem Conference
Turs 29/08 & Fri 30/08

September

Governing Council 
Tues 10/09

Staff Room 6pm

Diary Dates

TERM 3
22nd July – 27th September

TERM 4
14th Oct – 13th Dec

2024 School 
Terms

14 Broad Street, Queenstown, SA 5014
Phone: (08) 8447 1924   Email: dl.0202.info@schools.sa.edu.au

Alberton Primary School http://www.albertonps.sa.edu.au

Principal’s Message
Welcome back to Term 3. We hope you all had a wonderful break and can look forward
to an exciting term ahead.

Newsletter Inserts:
Please check out the school calendar as we have some great events coming up this
term including, Bookweek Celebrations, School Performing Arts Concert, Excursions,
Incursions, School Choir and much, much more. Your child’s classroom teacher has
also sent home a copy of the Term 3 Curriculum Overview.
A warm welcome to our new families and students who have started at Alberton
PS this term. We had 20 new Preschool children start in the Nest as part of the
mid-year intake group, along with Preschool children commencing reception. I am
sure our staff, students and community will make you feel welcome.

3 Three Way Conferences:
It has been wonderful to see so many parents/caregivers connecting with children and
their teachers over the past week during 3 Way Conferences. Approximately 200
conferences with families and children were conducted. Some were also conducted
over the phone. Thankyou to all our teaching staff who remain committed and
dedicated to improving learning outcomes for Alberton children and for investing so
much time and energy into this process. It’s one of many ways we can work together
in strong partnership to advance a child's learning journey.

2025 Enrolments:
If your child/ren will not be returning to Alberton Primary School in 2025, please
advise Erin Wilson at the Front Office or
email dl.0202.admin@schools.sa.edu.au with your child's name, current year level,
reason why and destination school. Planning for 2025 is underway and gaining an
accurate indication of student enrolment numbers will help determine our class
structures. Our Preschool is expected to be at capacity again with a current waiting
list and our projected 2025 school enrolment indicates an additional class across the
school will be created.

NOT TO BE MISSED….THIS PERFORMANCE WILL
BE BIGGER AND BETTER THAN EVER!!
Our Performing Arts Showcase Concert is fast approaching and will be an
amazing event. This will be held at APS in the Gym. We will be offering 3 sessions (a
morning and evening session) on Thursday 26th September 2024 and morning session
on Friday 27th September 2024 which is also open to all our playgroup and new
enrolling families for 2025. The theme ‘Around The World’ will showcase some of the
most amazing bands and artists….with members of our community making special
appearances. Please refer to the information about ticket sales and all the important
things to know about to support your child in preparing for the Showcase. All information
will be sent home in coming weeks. Watch This Space!!
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https://www.facebook.com/Alberton-Primary-School-702081429902529
http://www.albertonps.sa.edu.au/
mailto:dl.0202.admin@schools.sa.edu.au


Page 2



Page 3



Page 4
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